
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 12th December 2023 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
We have been delighted with the way the children have settled into school life so 
confidently. From January, the EYFS children will join the rest of KS1 in the hall to 
eat their lunch rather than eating in the classroom. They will be accompanied by their 
class playworker- Miss Pyle (Mon- Thurs) and Mrs Perrett (Fri) in Bumblebees and 
Mrs Harding in Butterflies. 
 
This will not affect how you order you child’s lunch. Please continue to pre-order your 
lunches online through MCAS. 
 
This week we will show the children the lunch time set up of the hall and share 
information around what to expect to prepare them for the change. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 

   
 
Miss Davis and Miss Hansford. 
 

 

 

https://mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin

